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I am delighted to greet and extend my best wishes to the Indian Language
School (ILS), Lagos, on the occasion of the publication of the annual ILS
magazine “Flying High”.

2020-21 has indeed been a challenging year for the Indian Language
School, Lagos due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. I commend the faculty
members of the ILS for their untiring efforts and extraordinary work in steering
through uncertain times and once again giving us successful results. I also thank
the Board members for their continued guidance and imaginative support in
enabling the school to move to greater heights. Above all, it is the students who
make the ILS march forward and to achieve for it a place of prime importance in
the comity of Indian schools abroad.

I wish to compliment the students and faculty members responsible for
bringing out this year’s edition of the School’s annual magazine, “Flying High”.
It provides us with highlights of the activities and accomplishments of the School
during the past academic year and reminds us of the success stories and
determination of its students.

Allow me to offer my best wishes to the students as they march closer
towards realizing their dreams. I am confident that the graduating students of ILS
will make a mark in their higher studies and continue to make all of us proud of
their achievements.
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